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Learners of the Week

Well done to this week’s Learners, they are:

RBE Holly Pallister-Smith for consistency working | RW Isaac Clarkson for his brilliant attitude towards
hard and giving 100%. She is an excellent his learning. Trying really hard with his letter
friend and role model. Well done! © formation and contributing lots during our

maths lessons. ©

1A Olivia Barnes for beautiful presentation in all 1J Alice Cuthbert for having a wonderful attitude
her work. Everything she does is always to life in school. She’s a great friend, has
thought about and always looks beautifully excellent manners and is learning quickly due
neat. Well done! © to her super focus and listening skills. ©

28 Daisy Thomas for her fantastic enthusiasm 2W Elliot Kee for making great progress in reading
for our new topic. She’s made super and writing. Elliot has been putting in 100%
contributions and thought up some wonderful effort in phonics and has moved up a reading
questions! Keep it up Daisy! © level. Well done Elliot! ©

3R Isabelle Tunnicliffe for always giving 100% 3w Cara Pierce for some super English work, she
effort. | am particularly impressed with her provides extremely thoughtful answers detailed
work in maths — she always displays a ideas in lessons. Cara also sets a great
growth mindset and perseveres with tricky example with her attitude and behaviour ©
problems. Well done! ©

4H Ashley Farmery for his excellent attitude 4L Yasmine Abotarabi for an incredible week! She
towards his learning. He is focussing much always tries so hard and puts 100% effort into
more and has really impressed me with his everything she does. She has grown in
thoughtful comments in our topic lessons confidence which is so lovely to see! ©
about the Titanic. ©

5C Thomas Borrill for a superb first week back! 50 Nicole Greaux for having a brilliant attitude to
Thomas has been trying extremely hard to her learning, showing resilience and 100%
remain focussed in all lessons. He has effort to solve tricky maths problems! Well
produced some fantastic work and showed done! @
great perseverance during our long
multiplication maths lessons. Keep it up! ©

6C Owen McCann for continually demonstrating | 6M Evie Oldfield for giving some extremely mature
a fantastic attitude in all his lessons. He is answers during our discussions on ‘The Boy in
thinking deeply during class discussions in the Striped Pyjamas’. She has shown a high
English and Maths and as a result is making level of understanding and contributed well.
thoughiful contributions. Keep up the great Keep itup! ©
work! ©
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Memory Verse

“I no longer call you servants, because a servant does not know his master's business. Instead, | have called you friends, for
everything that | learned from my Father and | have made known to you”
John 15:15

Dates for your diary

w/c Mon12 Nov — Anti-bullying week

Thu 22™ Nov — Bags 2 School collection

Mon 3 Dec — Nasal flu immunisations {Reception to Yr 5)
Tue 18 Dec — KS1 Christmas Performance (9:20am)
Wed 19 Dec — KS1 Christmas Performance (9:20am)

Frl 21 Dec — Carols in the woods (2:30pm)

Operation Christmas Child - Shoebox Appeal

It is that time of year again! We are holding our Shoebox Appeal once again. A letter and leaflet have
been sent home with all the information you will need. Please support our appeal and make a
shoebox!

Next Friday 16th November the Worship Team will be holding a Bake Sale to raise money for our
Shoebox Appeal. Please support the Worship Team by baking buns,cakes and biscuits for the event!
Every little certainly does help and all donations to the bun sale are extremely welcome!

Any baking can be brought to Miss Lillington's classroom (Y4) on the day of the Bake Sale.

Many thanks in advance!
Miss Lillington and the Worship Team

Anti-bullying week

Next week is anti-bullying week, children can wear odd socks on Monday to raise awareness!

There will be various anti-bullying activities in school throughout the week.
Vacancies
We currently have 2 vacancies as follows:

e Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant — 7.5 hours per week
e Play Assistant - Before and After School Club (16 hours per week) to cover maternity.

Please see the school website for more information or call in to the office for an information pack, thankyoiu

Junior Parkrun

Every Sunday in October, the BodingtonJunior Parkrun is holding a schools competition. Every junior
who participates by completing the course or volunteering, will receive a point for their school. After
each event you need to log with a volunteer which school you are from so they can be added to our
total. In November the school with the most points will receive a Bodingtonjuniors certificate to proudly
display in school. 9am start.

Please visit http://www.parkrun.org.uk/bodington-juniors/for more information.

Apparently there is only 1 point between the school in the lead and the second place school and this
Sunday is the final Sunday in October so please can we get as many children there as possible this
week to achieve the certificate and bring it back to Holy Trinity!!

Miss Johnson



PTA Bag2school Collection 22/11/18

Twice a year we have a fund-raising event organised through the company Bag2school whereby they give us money per
kilo of clothing collected. This academic year we are holding our first collection on Thursday 22nd November and all
donations need to be placed in the bike shed either after school on Wednesday 21st November or by 9am on the day itself.

We very much appreciate your support with these collections but there are certain guidelines to follow regarding donations.

Everything must be clean, dry and in good condition.

Accepted:

Men's, Ladies and Children’s clothing
Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)
Handbags

Hats

Bags

Scarves and ties

Jewellery

Lingerie

Belts

Soft toys

Not accepted:
Duvets, bedding, blankets and household linen

Pillows and cushions

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats)
Curtains

Towels

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing”

School uniforms

Corporate clothing and workwear

Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material

Many thanks in anticipation of your support,
Holy Trinity PTA

*Qur second collection will be on Wed 15th May 2019

Stamps

Reminder — we have a box for used stamps in the office, please bring your used stamps and help us raise money for Martin

House Hospice, thank you in advance ©

House Points

The table below shows the results so far this term.

Week Cumulative
Matthew 430 2298
Mark 315 2325
John 508 2747

Please see overleaf for PTA news

Ms C Hellings

Headteacher
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AUTUMN DISCOS

Friday 9" November 2018
KS1-18.00-19.00

KS2 -19.15-20.15

We hope all the children attending the discos have a great time!
Thank you to those parents and staff that are helping tonight.

Bags2school collection 22.11.18

Please see information in the newsletter regarding suitable items
for donation.

Christmas cards

Your children have all designed a Christmas card at school. Look
out for the sample card and order form which will be sent home
with your children in the next couple of weeks.



Dress down day Friday 30" November 2018 and bring a luxury
hamper item

On Friday 30" November, the children can come to school in non-
uniform and in exchange we ask that they bring in a luxury
hamper item eg chocolates, toiletries, wine etc. These will be
wrapped by the PTA into hampers which will be available to buy at
the Christmas fayre or items may be used on the bottle stall.
Please ensure all donated items are unopened and in date.

Hamper wrap Tuesday 4" December time TBC

Please save the date, the PTA need your help!

Christmas Fayre Friday 7" December 2018 5-7pm

Santa will be in his grotto to meet all children who have pre-
booked to see him. Booking forms have been sent home today.
Please return them by Wednesday 28" November to book your
child’s place.



Christmas fayre helper forms have been also been sent home
today. Please return to school by Wednesday 28" November if
you are able to help at the fayre.

Watch this space next week for more information about the
fayre!

The next meeting of the PTA will be on Monday 19" November at
6pm in the conference room at school. We will be mainly planning
for the Christmas Fayre. Everyone is welcome so please come
along and offer your ideas and support.

If you would like to be involved in the organisation of any of the
PTA events or you would like further information about the PTA
please email Suzannah Stott, PTA Chairman at
holytrinity.ptal@gmail.com



